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DATE:   MAY 6, 2025

TO: DR. RANDAL O’BRIEN

FROM: SUSAN JACKSON

SUBJECT: OPENING EXERCISES FOR MONDAY, MAY 6, 2025, BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES MEETING

The opening exercises for May 6, 2025, Board of Trustees meeting will be provided by students from 
De Zavala Elementary School.

The Pledges of Allegiance to the United States will be recited by Dasia Christopher and Texas flag will 
be recited by Alina Rodriguez.

Select students will be performing the songs called, “Responsible and Hold on to Your dream” 

Names of students: Lukas Alegria , Rahnilah Bryson, D’Asia Christopher, Evelyn Earls, Danaly Gauna, 
Khalani Goins, Gracelynn Jones, Vanelope Martinez, Jonathan May, Avery Morales, Rosabella Padilla Flores, 
Addison Parker, Olivia Ponce, Meliny Reese, Kally Reyes, Natalia Rivera, Alina Rodriguez, Jaylah Ruiz, 
Sophia Salley, Aidan Sanchez, Allison Sanchez, Parris West, Noelle Wheaton 

The students are under the direction of Music Teacher Heather Ramirez and Principal, Ms. Leah Abbate.


